

Dear Vicki Fenton and the Eve Fenton Love- All Foundation,

The Long Term Care Children and their families shared in an afternoon of laughter and comedy. Thank you for hosting your third annual event on July 21, 2013 on our unit. As always there is such wonderful food to eat, giveaways and the performance by the comedians was quite entertaining. Everyone had a nice afternoon filled with lots of fun. We are always so gracious to you and your team who so diligently worked to make the event a success for the children and their families. Thank you again for all your hard work, dedication, and compassion you give to our children.

Kind Regards,
Rayna Correia, CTRS
Long Term Care Therapy Supervisor
Children's Specialized Hospital
Mountainside, NJ 07092